LAW SCHOOL · MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55455

November 9, 1967

Rabbi Norman Lamm
The Jewish Center
131 West 86th Street
New York, New York 10024

Dear Norm:

Thanks for the reprints. They were particularly welcome since I missed both articles because of our stay in Israel. Had I seen the one on the 4th Amendment earlier, I would have worked it into an article I am publishing in the Israel Law Review dealing with electronic eavesdropping. The distinction between aural eavesdropping which can be protected against and other forms of eavesdropping which know no protection seems to me vital. I'll send you a reprint.

My best to Mindi.

Sincerely,

Arnold Enker

AE/sb